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Dear Sir:

C^AJAD^

Ottawa, July 15th, 1931.

Yours very truly,

In acknowledging receipt of your letter 
of the 13th instant, together with material enclosed 
therewith, may I state that I am herewith returning 
the photographs enclosed with your communication as 
they are not the property of Senator Robertson, but 
are doubtless the property of someone who has 
recently had an interview with Sir Arthur. May I, 
at the same time, thank you for the courtesy in 
forwarding the material, including some telegrams, 
which Senator Robertson had left.
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Private Secretary.

D. McMurray, Esq.. ,
Secretary to the Principal 

and Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University,

Montreal, P. Q.
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